
 

 

Hinckley Canoe Club 

Minutes of Committee Meeting  
3rd Aug 2016 
 

Apologies  
Leslie March, Martin Walker and Phil Riley 
 
Minutes and Matters Arising 
 
None 
 
Chairman  
HCC are very proud to say that Hayley Clarke has won the British Canoeing Regional 
Volunteer & Recognition Award 2016.  
In winning this award she also has been entered for the National award. A very deserving 
winner. 
 
Secretary  
Nothing to Report 
 
Treasurer  
As of this meeting the balance in the bank stands at £4,019.20 
The Polo Team financially is looking to be going in the right direction and will be reviewed 
again in 6 months. 
 
Vice Chairman  
The club has now purchased 2 x New Stand up paddle boards  Phil to look into Insurance. A 
date is set for a working party at the lake to build a fence near decking and to rack out new 
container and between two of the containers as well as some painting that needs doing.  
 
All personal kit is to be removed from the containers and we are looking to sell on some old 
kit. 
 
Polo paddles also need to be ordered. 
 
Programme  
Intro to sea kayaking and Intro to white water trips have been posted as well as Family 
paddle on 22nd August. 



Hcc trips to Holme Pierpont have been well attended as have Dale  and Mikes white water 
trips. 
The first paddle and pint trip was also a great success. 
Trip reports need a little more encouragement. 
The Christmas Meal has been booked for 10th December at Steaming Billy's in Hinckley. 
Unfortunately the BBQ that Liz Owen had kindly arranged has had to be cancelled due to 
lack of coaches available to be on the water. 
 
 
Paddlesport Development  
Paul Morgan has been booked on to Level 1 coaching course. 
The Lake is booked for FSRT on Sept 10th when a taster session for Polo will also be run. 
HCC is also running a club Certification award for club helpers which will involve keeping a 
log book for individuals. 
 
Membership secretary  
Membership now stands at 135 members.  
 
Communications  
Website is constantly being updated, new updates needed to include Stand up Paddle 
boards.  
 
Polo Team 
Need to push pre-payment for Pingles pool. Training progressing really well and plans well 
under way for upcoming Tournament at  end of September. 
 
General 
None 
 
A.O.B  
 
HCC have had confirmation that the Grant application that was  submitted was successful. 
Once we have officially accepted the grant, the time frame to use the money will be one 
calendar year. 
 
Date of next meeting Wednesday 7th September 2016 
 
 
Meeting closed @ 9.33pm 
 
 


